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The Annual Family Picnic 
will take place on the last day of 
school (Friday- June 22, 2018) 
behind the school building. 
 
Physical Education/ Health News- 
Ms. Mariniello, Mr. Payne, Mr. Enos,      
and Mrs. Denton-Pichie 

  ​ As the year is coming to an end, our 
3rd - 5th grades are working on 
baseball skills. We hope to get some 
nice weather so we can get outside for 
some baseball games. 
     Kindergarten - 2nd grade students 
are working on rolling, underhand 
tossing, over hand throwing and 
catching skills. 
       Please keep in mind the summer 
is a great time of year to get outside 
and exercise. Play a sport, go for a 
hike, visit a pool or beach and take a 
swim. Whatever exercise you 
choose...BE SAFE!!! 
 

SPIRIT WEEK 

 

June 11 - 15 

Monday  = Sports Day 

Tuesday = Decade day 

Wednesday = Crazy hair, hat or sock day 

Thursday = Summer Birthday Day 

Friday = Color day  

Pre k - Purple 

Kindergarten - Red 

!st grade - Pink 

2nd grade - Orange 

3rd grade - Blue 

4th grade - Black 

5th grade - Green 

 

Music News – Mr. Maher 
Fourth Grade students had a great time       
with the RI Philharmonic Link Up      
Educational Concert entitled, ​The    
Orchestra Sings​ on May 22,2018!  

 
Our Spring Concert this year was held on        
Tuesday, May 29th during the school day.       
The children who participated have     
received a compact disc recording of      
selected songs that were performed at the       
concert. These CD’s were distributed to      
the students at the end of the year as a          
memento of the time devoted to the       
school’s choral program.  

 
Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

 
June is finally here. The primary students 
are looking closely at insects and the 
many roles they play in our gardens and 
nature.  Here are some collages made by 
our pre-K students at A.C.E. Have a great 
summer students and families. 
 

 

Be Sure To Check The Calendar of       
Upcoming Events ​(on the front page)      
for Important End of Year Dates to       
Remember! 
 
International Day  -  Ms. Spaziano 
Thursday 12:45 pm to 1:30 pm in room 212! 
 

 
A.C.E. Dance Group - Ms Carbone- 
The ACE dancers performed the 
dance program entitled, GRACE, on 
Friday (June 1st)  and Saturday (June 
2nd) at night here in our school 
gymnasium. Once again, Ms. 
Carbone and the A.C.E. Dancers and 
gave a terrific performance. Videos of 
the performance can be found on our 
school’s Facebook page. 
 

Notes from Nurse – 
 Mrs. Anderson RN 

SNT: 
  

Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 
  

-Don't forget to protect your children 
from ​mosquito/tick bites​ using the 

appropriate bug repellent 
  

-Be safe at and in the water always 
have a parent nearby when swimming 

and don't forget the SUNSCREEN! 
  

-When playing outside be mindful of 
your surroundings/high traffic or 

excessive noise levels can lead to an 
increase in pedestrian accidents 

  
See you on the first day of school 

 



 
 
 

  

 
 

in September! 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 


